
Product information
 

 USB connecting module  Millimar  N 1701 USB 

Product features
• Flexibel combination of
RS-485-bus-modules

• Capable modules for the
evaluation of measurings
sensors

• Synchronous data enquiry of
multiple connected sensors

• Ability to connect the N 1700
modules to the smart &
universally applicable Millimar
Cockpit Software

• Connection of all types of
measuring sensors within the
same compatibility

• Modular and customizable
selection of product
combinations for solving each
customer specific measuring
tasks

• Theoretical bus data rate of
max. 4189 values per second
(depending on the number of
connected channels)

Package contains
end module, instruction manual,
USB cable

Application
Smart and flexible combination
of measuring modules and
software for solving customer-
specific measuring tasks.

Item no.: 5331130

Technical data

Configuration Millimar Cockpit Software

Data interface USB, RS-485

Current supply 430

Operating temperature Min 0

Operating temperature Max 40

Dimensions

Height (mm) 54

Depth (mm) 66

Width (mm) 54

Accessories

Order no. Designation Product type  

4102058 Foot switch
to trigger data
transmission

16 ESf

 


